
February 8, 2021 
 
 
Re: HB-2141 - Increasing the Kansas standard deduction. 
  

Support: HB-2141 
 
Written Testimony 
 
Dear Chairman of the Taxation Committee Rep. Adam Smith and Members 
of the Tax Committee: 
  

We (Ronald and Navella) support HB-2141. The standard deduction has 
been the same for a long time and we have had inflation. This will help our 
adult kids and our adult grandchildren. It will help other Kansas people too. 
  

Thank You, 
  

Ronald and Navella Richey 

2332 SE 22nd Terr 

Topeka, KS 66605-1745 

E-mail ronaldgrich@aol.com 
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